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Dennis Browne, Q.C.

Tel: 709 724-3801
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March 7, 2017

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040

St. John’s, NL AlA 5B2

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: NL Hydro Application for Approval of Net Metering Program — December 2016
NF Power Application for Approval of Net Metering Service Option — Dec. 19/2016
(The Applications) and Hydro’s and Powers’ Reply to Request for Joint Hearing

Given the lengthy replies and the refusals of the utilities to agree to a hearing in reference to the
above-noted applications, we intend to file a response and require an extension to complete the
same to on or before Friday, March 10, 2017.

Yours truly,

Denms Browne, Q.C.

Consumer Advocate

cc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Newfoundland Power Inc.
Geoff Young (gyoung@nlh.nl.ca) Gerard Hayes (ghaves@newfoundlandpower.com)
Tracey Pennell (traceypennell@nlh.nl.ca) NP Regulatory (regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com)

NLH Regulatory (NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca)

Industrial Customer Group Vale Newfoundland and Labrador Limited

Paul Coxworthy (pcoxworthy@stewartimckelvey.com) Thomas O'Reilly, Q.C. (toreilly@coxandpalmer.com)
Dean Porter (dporter@poolealthouse.ca) Denis Fleming (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com)
Praxair Canada Inc. Teck Resources

Sheryl Nisenbaum (sheryl_nisenbaum(@praxair.com Larry Bartlett (larry bartlett@teck.com)

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities
Cheryl Blundon (cblundon@pub.nl.ca)
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca)

PUB Official Email (ito@pub.nl.ca)
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